
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Pop & Street Dance Club will be offered again after school on Tuesdays & Wednesdays next 
term. Children will learn Pop & Street Dance moves to all the latest chart music.  The classes 
will run every Tuesday & Wednesday, 3.20-4.20pm, on the following dates: 
 
Tuesdays: 9th,16th,23rd,30th April, 7th,14th,21st May,4th,11th,18th,25th June, 2nd, 9th July. 
Wednesdays: 10th,17th,24th April,1st,8th,15th,22nd May, 5th,12th,19th,26th June,3rd,10th July. 
 
Please email Liz and make your payment before Friday 15th March to secure your child’s 
place. Please be clear as to which class you would like a place in, Tuesday or Wednesday. 
Places are allocated on a ‘first come, first serve basis’.  
 
Children can participate wearing pumps, trainers or bare feet. 
The cost of the 13 sessions will be £84 
Children will be taken from their classrooms to the hall for dance by their teachers. Parents 
will then need to collect their children from the main door at 4.20pm. 
 
 
To book your child’s place, contact Liz England on Liz@fit2danceclasses.co.uk  
Or 07890 118923 
BACS details: Elizabeth England, NATWEST, Acc: 66551501, Sort: 601235, Ref:child’s name  
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